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Town of Carrollton

Regular Board Meeting

October 6, 2015
Present: Mayor: Russell Wilson - Absent

Alderman: Susan Dunn - Absent

Tommy Goodman - Present

Allen Lee - Present

Pam Lee - Present

Bernard Taylor  - Present

Water Operator:    Galen Shumaker - Present

Town Attorney:     Lori Bell   - Absent

Press:        Amanda Ferguson - Present

Also Present:

Carrollton/

N. Carrollton fire Dept. Phil Costilow  

Town Citizens: Frank Peel

Patricia Peel

Shirley Noland

Phil Costilow

Be it remembered the Board of Alderman met in regular session on Tuesday, October 6, 
2015, at 6:00 p.m.  The meeting was called to order by Vice Mayor Bernard Taylor and opened 
with prayer by Alderman Allen Lee.

The first order of business was to approve the October 2015 Amended Agenda and the 
minutes of the September 2015 board meeting.  A motion was made by Alderman Allen Lee, 
seconded by Alderman Goodman and unanimously approved by the board to accept the October 
2015 Amended Agenda.  A motion was made by Alderman Goodman,  seconded by Alderman 
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Allen Lee and unanimously approved to dispense the reading of the October 2015 and to accept 
the October  2015 board meeting minutes.

Galen Shumaker, Water Operator, came before the Board and presented the board with a 
quote to correct the drainage problem on Magnolia and Green Street. A motion was made by 
Alderman Pam Lee, seconded by Alderman Goodman and unanimously approved to have the gas
lines checked on streets before starting project.

Phil Costilow, Carrollton/North Carrollton Volunteer Fire chief came before the board 
stating that all blowing out culverts and washing streets for the Town of Carrollton on a 
volunteer basis will stop.  The Board asked Phil to consider continuing, when needed, if the 
Town would pay for it.  Phil is discussing with his department at the Fire Department meeting 
and will get back with the the Board.

A motion was made by Alderman Allen Lee, seconded by Alderman Pam Lee and 
unanimously approved by the board to table all Old Business to the November 3, 2015 Board 
Meeting.

A motion was made by Alderman Goodman, seconded by Alderman Pam Lee and 
unanimously approved by the board to pay the September 2015 bills. 

There being no further business to come before the Board, a motion was made by 
Alderman Allen Lee,  duly seconded by Alderman Pam Lee and unanimously approved by the 
board to adjourn  until the regular November 2015 meeting. 

______________________________________ ______________________________

Shonna McGehee, Clerk Bernard Taylor, Vice Mayor


